
CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: AMERICAN REHAB.CTR ON THE BCH

IN CARE OF: MICHELE MERISOLA                                                                

ADDRESS:

MIAMI  FL

ACCOUNT #: RL02002303

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

   33133

3236 S.W. 25TH TERRACE
Parcel No: 42030090050       

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.
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Additional Information:

0400 2400 Office

PRESORTED 
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U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

AMERICAN REHABILITATION ON THE BEACH INC                          

1234 WASHINGTON AV

#204

MIAMI BEACH  FL  33139
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CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: SOUTH BEACH OPEN LINE TO HEALT

IN CARE OF: JEAN PIERRE MD                                                                  

ADDRESS:

CORAL GABLES FL  33146

ACCOUNT #: RL04002558

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

301 BIRD ROAD
Parcel No: 42030090050       

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004800 1 Clinic, Medical &/or  Dental

Additional Information:

0400 2000 Office

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

SOUTH BEACH OPEN LINE TO HEALTH INC.                                   

1234 WASHINGTON AVE. # 204-202

MIAMI BEACH FL

  33139
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CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: HH - MIAMI BEACH  LLC

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-06001906

Expires:

Parcel No: 0242030090050

JAMES B CHAMBERLAIN

8484  WILSHIRE BLVD

BEVERLY HILLS, CA 90211

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 201A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

There shall be no adult material asdefined in City Code to be 

locatedoutside of the 150 s.f. enclosed areaat rear, nor shall there 

be any adultmaterial in the newsrack located onthe north wall at the 

front of thestore in front of the juice bar.Operational hours to be 24 

hrs perday.

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 300

RETAIL INVENTORY $ 50000

PREVIOUS BALANCE $ 0.00

C_U # OF UNITS 5500

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

012065 MERCHANTS SALES

10/01/2007

09/30/2008

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:13121|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@13121|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

8484  WILSHIRE BLVD

BEVERLY HILLS, CA 90211

*902117*

JAMES B CHAMBERLAIN



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: ALLIED THERAPY SERVICES INC

IN CARE OF: YESENIA MALDONADO                                                               

ADDRESS:

MIRAMAR FL

ACCOUNT #: RL06002666

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

  33027

15671 SW 53RD CT
Parcel No: 42030090050       

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004800

95019801

1

1

Clinic, Medical &/or  Dental

Occupational Therapist

Additional Information:

0400 850 Office

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

ALLIED THERAPY SERVICES INC                                                     

11011 SHERIDAN STREET

SUITE 201

COOPER CITY  FL  33026
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CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: LEX PROMOTIONS & MARKETING GRO

IN CARE OF: ALEX PIERRE-LOUIS                                                               

ADDRESS:

N MIAMI BEACH FL

ACCOUNT #: RL07004004

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

  33180

20515 NE 9TH COURT
Parcel No: 42030090050       

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95013800 1 Office

Additional Information:

0400 900 Office

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

ALEX PIERRE-LOUIS                                                               

20533 BISCAYNE BLVD #4523

AVENTURA FL

  33180
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CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: BEACHWAY PROPERTY MANAGEMENT, INC.

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10001028

Expires:

Parcel No:

ROBERT TAPPAN

701   14TH ST, APT 7

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-8003

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 303A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 400

SQUARE FOOTAGE 500

C_U # OF UNITS 500

Prop Mngmt FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

015900 PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

10/01/2014

09/30/2015

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:83139|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@83139|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

1702 CONVENTION CENTER DR, PO BOX 398718

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33239-8718

*3323987186*

BEACHWAY PROPERTY MANAGEMENT



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: SECURITY ALLIANCE OF FLORIDA LLC

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10001053

Expires:

Parcel No:

DAVID RAMIREZ

8323 NW   12TH ST

DORAL, FL 33126-1829

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 203A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 400

SQUARE FOOTAGE 660

C_U # OF UNITS 660

Patrol Agcy_Guard FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

006150 GUARD, WATCHMAN, SECURITY, PATROL AGENCY

10/01/2012

09/30/2013

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:71009|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@71009|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

9745 SW  110 ST

MIAMI, FL 33176

*331760*

SECURITY ALLIANCE OF FLORIDA



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: BMG TALENT GROUP INC D/B/A BMG MODELS FLORIDA

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10004385

Expires:

Parcel No: 0242030090050

GREGORY BROWN

456 N MAY ST

CHICAGO, IL 60642-5819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 201A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 400

SQUARE FOOTAGE 900

C_U # OF UNITS 900

Talent Agency FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

000659 CASTING OFFICE, TALENT

10/01/2015

09/30/2016

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:92949|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@92949|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

456 N MAY ST

CHICAGO, IL 60642-5819

*6064258199*

BMG TALENT GROUP/GREGORY BROWN



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: SOUTH BEACH STAFFING & ENTERPRISES LLC

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10006012

Expires:

Parcel No:

DERECK FONSECA

5450 S STATE ROAD 7

DAVIE, FL 33314-6442

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 204A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 400

SQUARE FOOTAGE 740

C_U # OF UNITS 740

Office FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

013800 OFFICE (ANY OTHER NOT LISTED)

10/01/2013

09/30/2014

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:76524|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@76524|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
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U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

5450 S STATE ROAD 7

DAVIE, FL 33314-6442

*3331464420*

JOHN TEDESCO



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: ACQUIP INC.

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10006865

Expires:

Parcel No:

DAMIAN JOSEFSBERG

145 JEFFERSON AVE, APT 422

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-7084

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 302A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

1234 Washington Ave, Suites 302 & 303

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 300

SQUARE FOOTAGE 390

C_U # OF UNITS 390

Equipment Rental FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

007100 EQUIPMENT RENTAL/RESPIRATORY EQUIPMENT

10/01/2015

09/30/2016

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:93748|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@93748|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 302

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-4674

*3313946740*

DAMIAN JOSEFSBERG-ACQUIP INC.



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: ESCAPETHEQUEST INC.

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10007315

Expires:

Parcel No:

SVETLANA GARBUZOVA

825 NATURES COVE RD

DANIA BEACH, FL 33004-5420

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 200A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 400

SQUARE FOOTAGE 2100

C_U # OF UNITS 2100

Office FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

013800 OFFICE (ANY OTHER NOT LISTED)

10/01/2014

09/30/2015

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:88311|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@88311|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819
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PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

825 NATURES COVE RD

DANIA BEACH, FL 33004-5420

*3300454209*

SVETLANA GARBUZOVA



1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME:

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

THE ROYAL MANAGEMENT GROUP

546 Ne 97Th St
MIAMI SHORES, FL  33138-2460

LICENSE NUMBER:

Beginning:

Expires:

Parcel No:

RL-10008540

09/30/2020

0242030090050

CITY OF MIAMI BEACH
CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

09/06/2019DBA: ROYAL MANAGEMENT GROUP LLC

Code Business Type

95015900 PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 Washington Ave, Ste 200

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 
exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A Business Tax Receipt issued under this article does not waive or 
supersede other City laws, does not constitute City approval of a 
particular business activity and does not excuse the licensee from all 
other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 
payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Additional Information

Storage Locations

FROM:

THE ROYAL MANAGEMENT GROUP

1234 Washington Ave, Ste 200
MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4674

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE
PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL
PERMIT No 1525

CITY OF MIAMI BEACH
1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE
MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

*3313946740*



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: CALIFORNIA FEDERAL BANK

IN CARE OF: CARL B. WEBB, PRES                                                              

ADDRESS:

135 MAIN ST   MICHAEL P. ARTH

ACCOUNT #: RL87005906

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94105-1812

CALIFORNIA FEDERAL BANK
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95003600 FINANCIAL INSTITUTION

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

CALIFORNIA FEDERAL BANK 7TH FL                                               

CORP TAX DEPT 135 MAIN ST

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94105
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CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: CAMP DEVELOPMENT CORP *ACCT CL

IN CARE OF: KAY M STATZ, PRES                                                               

ADDRESS:

435 E RIVO ALTO DR

ACCOUNT #: RL90134385

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MB, FL  33139-4034

CAMP DEVELOPMENT CORP
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004700 1 CLERICAL OFFICE

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

CAMP DEVELOPMENT CORP                                                           

1234 WASHINGTON AVE #300

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4674
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CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: SPECIAL PROMOTIONS TOURS & MOR

IN CARE OF: JONATHAN CHARIFF                                                                

ADDRESS:

780 N.E. 69TH ST #1402   MORE, INC.

ACCOUNT #: RL92174242

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI, FL  33138

SPECIAL PROMOTIONS TOURS &
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95020301 1 TOUR OPERATOR

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

SPECIAL PROMO TOURS & MORE INC                                            

1234 WASHINGTON AVE # 206

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4673
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CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: AD LIB PROMOTIONS INC   *CLOSE

IN CARE OF: JONATHAN CHARIFF                                                                

ADDRESS:

780 N.E. 69TH ST #1402

ACCOUNT #: RL92174251

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI, FL  33138

AD LIB PROMOTIONS, INC.
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95000500 1 ADVERTISING

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

AD LIB PROMOTIONS INC                                                           

1234 WASHINGTON AVE #206B

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4674

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: DOUGLAS JAMES SECURITIES, INC.

IN CARE OF: BRENT D. BERKMAN, PRES.                                                         

ADDRESS:

17573 FAIRMEADOW DR

ACCOUNT #: RL95205325

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

TAMPA, FL  33647

DOUGLAS JAMES SECURITIES INC
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004601 1 BUSINESS CONSULTANT

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

DOUGLAS JAMES SECURITIES, INC.                                                

PO BOX 22864

TAMPA, FL  33622-2864

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: CAMP DEVELOPMENT CORP   **MOVE

IN CARE OF: KAY M. STATZ, PRESIDENT                                                         

ADDRESS:

435 E RIVO ALTO DR

ACCOUNT #: RL95206066

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MB, FL  33139-4034

CAMP DEVELOPMENT CORP
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004700 1 CLERICAL OFFICE

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

CAMP DEVELOPMENT CORP                                                           

1234 WASHINGTON AVE STE 300

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4674

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: TIME DOLLAR, INC. OF GREATER M

IN CARE OF: NINA D. SMALL PRES.                                                             

ADDRESS:

5020 PETAL PL #D

ACCOUNT #: RL95207760

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

DEL RAY BEACH, FL  33484

TIME DOLLAR, INC. OF MIAMI
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004700 1 CLERICAL OFFICE

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

ANA MIYARES                                                                     

1234 WASHINGTON AVE # 205

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4673

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: MIAMI DESIGN PRESERVATION LEAG

IN CARE OF: BETTY GUTIERREZ - PRES                                                          

ADDRESS:

344 MERIDIAN AV #4-C

ACCOUNT #: RL96217161

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139

MDPL
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95013800 1 OFFICE

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

MDPL                                                                            

PO BOX 190180

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33119-0180

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: BUNKER PRODUCTIONS MIAMI INC

IN CARE OF: JEFF MORE, PRES                                                                 

ADDRESS:

20 ISLAND AVE #517

ACCOUNT #: RL96225438

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139

BUNKER PRODUCTIONS MIAMI INC
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95015601 1 LASER PHOTO PRINTING SERVICE

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

JEFF MOORE                                                                      

1234 WASHINGTON AVE  STE 203

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4651

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: WANSIKI FOUNDATION INC/HEALTHL

IN CARE OF: MARIE J WANSIKI                                                                 

ADDRESS:

610 SE 14TH CT

ACCOUNT #: RL98000632

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

FT LAUDERDALE, FL  33316

WANSIKI FOUNDATION INC
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004800 1 CLINIC

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

WANSIKI FOUNDATION/MARIE                                                        

1234 WASHINGTON AV., #200

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4674

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: RIVERA, KENNETH

IN CARE OF: KENNETH RIVERA                                                                  

ADDRESS:

511 TRADEWONDS DR

ACCOUNT #: RL98000633

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

SATELLITE BCH, FL  32937

WANSIKI FOUNDATION INC
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95006200

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 Doctors, Physicians

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

WANSIKI FOUNDATION/KENNETH RIVERA                                      

511 TRADEWONDS DR

SATELLITE BCH FL

   32937

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: THE H COLE COMPANY

IN CARE OF: COLE HAYNES, PRES                                                               

ADDRESS:

2044 ALTON ROAD

ACCOUNT #: RL98000978

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33140

H COLE COMPANY
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004600

95004607

1

1

CONSULTANT

MANAGEMENT CONSULTANT

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

H COLE COMPANY                                                                  

1234 WASHINGTON AV, #205

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4673

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: VIRTUAL VISIONS ARCHITECTS INC

IN CARE OF: DEBORAH DISILETS                                                                

ADDRESS:

1680 JAMES AVENUE APT#401

ACCOUNT #: RL98000997

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139

VIRTUAL VISIONS ARCHITECTS
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95001200 1 ARCHITECT

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

DEBORAH DESILETS                                                                

PO BOX 450366

MIAMI, FL  33245-0366

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: UNION PLANTERS BANK, N.A.

IN CARE OF: SARA HERALD, EVP/CAO                                                            

ADDRESS:

2800 PONCE DE LEON BLVD

ACCOUNT #: RL98001215

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

CORAL GABLES  FL  33134

UNION PLANTERS BANK N.A.
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95003600 1 Bldg & Loan, Fin Institu

Additional Information:

0400 5500 Office

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

UNION PLANTERS BANK, N.A.                                                       

ATTN: JEAN LOOMUS

2705 NW 108TH AVE.

MIAMI, FL  33172

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: FLORIDA NKP 1 (SOUTH BEACH) LLC DBA NAKED PIZZA

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10003618

Expires:

Parcel No: 0242030090040

DAVID CORNELL

1504 BAY RD, APT 2408

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-3278

TRADE ADDRESS: 1260 WASHINGTON AVEA penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 905

SQUARE FOOTAGE 1

C_U # OF UNITS 1

Rest_Take_Out_FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

016401 RESTAURANT (TAKE OUT)

10/01/2012

09/30/2013

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:67178|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@67178|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

18851 NE   29TH AVE, #719

AVENTURA, FL 33180

*331805*

MANUEL MATTEI



1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME:

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

DGS RESTAURANT GROUP DBA CHICKEN BRASA c/o David Gonzalez

1155 Brickell Bay Dr Ph 210
MIAMI, FL  33131-3243

LICENSE NUMBER:

Beginning:

Expires:

Parcel No:

RL-10007897

09/30/2019

0242030090040

CITY OF MIAMI BEACH
CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

02/22/2019DBA: DGS RESTAURANT GROUP DBA CHICKEN BRASA

Code Business Type

95016400 RESTAURANT / BARS

Restaurants/Bars: #Chairs 30

TRADE ADDRESS: 1260 Washington Ave

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 
exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A Business Tax Receipt issued under this article does not waive or 
supersede other City laws, does not constitute City approval of a 
particular business activity and does not excuse the licensee from all 
other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 
payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Additional Information

Storage Locations

FROM:

DGS RESTAURANT GROUP DBA CHICKEN BRASA c/o David Gonzalez

1155 Brickell Bay Dr, Ph 210
MIAMI, FL  33131

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE
PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL
PERMIT No 1525

CITY OF MIAMI BEACH
1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE
MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

*3313946146*



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1260    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: GARY'S ON THE BEACH

IN CARE OF: GARY SILVA                                                                      

ADDRESS:

18151 NE 19 AVE

ACCOUNT #: RL90144640

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

NMB, FL  33162-1605

GARY'S ON THE BEACH INC
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95002800

95012065

1

13000

BICYCLE RENT/REPAIR

GENERAL RETAIL MERCHANT

Additional Information:

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

GARY SILVA                                                                      

1260 WASHINGTON AVE

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4614

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1260    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: TWO WHEEL DRIVE

IN CARE OF: EDUARDO RUIZ                                                                    

ADDRESS:

4690 SW 158TH AVE

ACCOUNT #: RL97236408

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI, FL  33185

BIKES OF SOUTH BEACH
Parcel No:

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95002800

95012065

1

40000

Bicycle, Rent & Repair

Merchant Sales

Additional Information:

0300 2000 Retail

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

BIKES OF SOUTH BEACH INC                                                        

1260 WASHINGTON AVE

MIAMI BEACH, FL  33139-4614

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1260    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: SOUTH BEACH ESTATES LLC

IN CARE OF: DAVID ELIAS                                                                     

ADDRESS:

MIAMI BEACH FL

ACCOUNT #: RL07003153

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

  331396317

450 ALTON ROAD #2303
Parcel No: 42030090040       

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95000670 1 Real Estate Brokerage

Additional Information:

0400 1400 Office

PRESORTED 

FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID

FROM:  CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

SOUTH BEACH ESTATES LLC                                                         

C/O KIMBERLY HENRY

540 WEST AVE PH 2412

MIAMI BEACH FL  33139

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: SOUTH BEACH ESTATES LLC

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10000333

Expires:

Parcel No: 0242030090040

DAVID ELIAS

450 ALTON RD, APT 2303

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-6765

TRADE ADDRESS: 1260 WASHINGTON AVEA penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations
237-20th Street for Double Tree Surfcomber Hotel (1717 Collins Av).

CERTIFICATE OF USE 400

C_U # OF UNITS 1400

RealEst Brokerage FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

000670 REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE FIRM, CORP

10/01/2007

09/30/2008

~|OutputTypes:Dms|ID:ACCT_ID|IDVal:16674|DmsLink:ESIACTVR@@16674|DmsView:topliactivity|~

FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819
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FIRST CLASS
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MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

540 WEST AVE, APT 2412

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-6789

*3313967891*

SOUTH BEACH ESTATES LLC



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: BARNES USA, LLC

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-10001890

Expires:

Parcel No: 0242030090040

MATHIAS DEBOIS-FROGE

450 ALTON RD, APT 1005

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-6716

TRADE ADDRESS: 1260 WASHINGTON AVEA penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

SQUARE FOOTAGE 1700

# OF BROKERS 1

C_U # OF UNITS 1700

RealEst Brokerage FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

000607 REAL ESTATE BROKER

000670 REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE FIRM, CORP

10/01/2008

09/30/2009
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FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

1260 WASHINGTON AVE

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-4614

*3313946146*

AUGUSTIN LETELLIER



1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME:

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

DIRECT MAILING & MARKETING CORP.

1234 Washington Ave
Miami Beach, FL  33139

LICENSE NUMBER:

Beginning:

Expires:

Parcel No:

BTR007446-09-2019

09/30/2020

0242030090050

CITY OF MIAMI BEACH
CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

11/18/2019DBA:

Code Business Type

95013800 OFFICE (ANY OTHER NOT LISTED)

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 Washington Ave

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 
exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A Business Tax Receipt issued under this article does not waive or 
supersede other City laws, does not constitute City approval of a 
particular business activity and does not excuse the licensee from all 
other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 
payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Additional Information

Storage Locations

FROM:

DIRECT MAILING & MARKETING CORP.

1234 Washington Ave
Miami Beach, FL  33139

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE
PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL
PERMIT No 1525

CITY OF MIAMI BEACH
1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE
MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

*331391*



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: SOUTH BEACH BARTENDING, INC.

IN CARE OF: DEREK FONSECA                                                                   

ADDRESS:

#208

ACCOUNT #: RL01001008

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

MIAMI BEACH  FL  33139

717 ESPANOLA WAY
Parcel No: 42030090050       

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95015700

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 Private School

Department of Education License # 2395
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Additional Information:

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1100 1 Schools, Day Care, Nurse
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1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE 

MIAMI BEACH, FL. 33139-1819

MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

SOUTH BEACH BARTENDING SCHOOL                                           

1234 WASHINGTON AVE., #302

MIAMI BEACH, FL

   33139

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND 

OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE

Miami Beach, Florida 33139-1819

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234    WASHINGTON AV                   

TRADE NAME: ARCA INC.

IN CARE OF: TOMMASO CARDANA                                                                 

ADDRESS:

MIAMI BEACH FL  33139

ACCOUNT #: RL02002052

Expires: 09/30/2007

Code Units Certificate of Use / Occupation

10/01/2006Beginning:

815 EUCLID AV. #12
Parcel No: 42030090050       

1700 Convention Center Drive

A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this license exhibited 
conspicuously at your place of business.

A Certificate of Use Occupational License issued under this 
article does not waive or supersede other City Laws, does not 
constitute City approval of a particular business activity and 
does not excuse the licensee from all other laws applicable to 
the licensee's business.

This license may be transferred:

A.  Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete 
annual payment is due. 

B.  To another location within the City if proper approvals and 
the license are obtained prior to the opening of the new 
location.

95004607

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 Consultant, Management

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional Information:

0400 650 Office
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MIAMI BEACH, FL 

PERMIT No 1525

TOMMASO CARDANA                                                                 

1234 WASHINGTON AV# 205

MIAMI BEACH FL  33139

#Error



CITY OF MIAMI BEACH 

CERTIFICATE OF USE, ANNUAL FIRE FEE, AND BUSINESS TAX RECEIPT

Beginning:

RECEIPT  NUMBER:

1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, Florida  33139-1819

TRADE NAME: TOMSON INC./ #205

IN CARE OF:

ADDRESS:

RL-02002233

Expires:

Parcel No:

TOMMASO CARDANA

1622 PENNSYLVANIA AVE, APT 205

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-7719

TRADE ADDRESS: 1234 WASHINGTON AVE, STE 205A penalty is imposed for failure to keep this Business Tax Receipt 

exhibited conspicuously at your place of business.

A certificate of Use / Business Tax Receipt issued under this article 

does not waive or supersede other City laws, does not constitute City 

approval of a particular business activity and does not excuse the 

licensee from all other laws applicable to the licensee's business.

This Receipt may be transferred:

A. Within 30 days of a bonafide sale, otherwise a complete annual 

payment is due.

B. To another location within the City if proper approvals and the 

Receipt are obtained prior to the opening of the new location.

Additional Information

Storage Locations

CERTIFICATE OF USE 400

C_U # OF UNITS 650

Consultant_Advisr FF Y

Code Certificate of Use/Occupation

004600 CONSULTANT, ADVISOR, & PRACTITIONERS

10/01/2012

09/30/2013
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FROM: CITY OF MIAMI BEACH

 1700 CONVENTION CENTER DRIVE

 MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-1819

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

MIAMI BEACH, FL

PERMIT No 1525

1000 S POINTE DR, APT 407

MIAMI BEACH, FL 33139-7320

*3313973209*

TOMMASO CARDANA/TOMSON  INC.


